OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR



Tim Greville LLB (Auck) BARRISTER & SOLICITOR Registrar & General Counsel

> The Registry Alfred Nathan House 24 Princes Street, Auckland Telephone: 64 9 373 7599 ext 82048

Facsimile: 64 9 373 7407 Email: t.greville@auckland.ac.nz

3 June 2011

Sandra Coney & Phillida Bunkle c/- 201/121 Customs Street West Viaduct Harbour AUCKLAND

Dear Sandra Coney and Phillida Bunkle

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Stuart McCutcheon, has asked me to reply to your letter of 16 May.

We have no record of ever having received the letter of 20 August 2010 to which you refer.

Your letter of 20 August 2010 details a number of alleged errors in Professor Bryder's book. The issues you raise are subjects for book reviews and other scholarly commentaries not for intervention by university authorities.

I suggest that the appropriate process would be for you to take them up directly with the author.

Yours faithfully

T P Greville LLB General Counsel

Office of the Vice-Chancellor